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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

I feel chainsaws should not be used in wilderness areas.

People using the area for recreation should use their own judgement in entering a burned scarred area.  Warning

signs would be good.

If a tree falls and blocks the trail, I feel that the cross cut saws should be used.  Much less invasive noise wise.  

 

Thank you.

 

 


